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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
April 14, 2021 

  

Dublin VA Medical Center to Hold COVID-19 Town Hall 
 

Carl Vinson VA Medical Center Director David L. Whitmer, FACHE, will hold a virtual town hall 
meeting via Facebook Live for Veterans, their families, and other stakeholders April 15 at 6 p.m. 
Whitmer will discuss Dublin VAMC COVID-19 vaccine clinics, pausing the Johnson & Johnson 
vaccine, and what it will take to return to normal operations. 
 
“This virtual town hall is especially important as we’ll discuss our progress in our COVID vaccine 
clinics and our plan to continue vaccinating Veterans, spouses, and caregivers via the SAVE 
LIVES Act,” Whitmer said.  “As we navigate our journey to be a High Reliable Organization, it’s 
important to be transparent about pausing the J&J vaccine out of an abundance of caution 
following CDC and FDA recommendations.” 
 
Whitmer’s Facebook Live town hall will hold a question and answer session after the 
presentation and other questions after the town hall asked in the comments section of 
Facebook will be addressed within 24 hours. Also, Whitmer’s slides will be made available in a 
separate post after the virtual town hall so anyone can access the content shared via the town 
hall. 
 
For media inquiries and schedule interviews, please contact Carl Vinson VAMC Acting Public 
Affairs Officer James W. Huckfeldt at 478-272-1210 ext. 3531 or via email at 
James.Huckfeldt@VA.gov.  
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